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BELOIT POLICE DEPARTMENT

Norm Jacobs Business: (608) 364-6801
Chief of Police Administration: (608) 364-6807
100 State Street Facsimile: (608) 364-6608

Beloit, WI 53511

PRESS RELEASE

Date: March 7, 2013

For Additional Information Contact: Captain Vince Sciame-(608) 364-6812

The Beloit Police Department will be hosting a public meeting to educate and notify the
community about registered sex offenders on Wednesday March 13, 2013 at 7:00 p.m.
at the City of Beloit Forum, 100 State St.

Members from the Beloit Police Department, Department of Health Services and
Department of Corrections will be present. The community is encouraged to attend to
receive information on sex offender registration laws, sex offender supervision and
protective behaviors.

The meeting is being held in advance of the following sex offenders moving to 2219
Euclid Av., Beloit, WI.

Clayton J. Smith, W/M, age 52, will be relocating from 8121 W. Mill St., Hanover WI.
Smith’s current residence agreement expires at the end of March and he will likely move
during the week of March 25™.

Mark R. Taber Sr, W/M, age 58, will be released from Sand Ridge Treatment Center,
Mauston, WI. The court has ordered his placement on or before March 28™. Staff
scheduling dictates that this will likely occur sometime after March 18™.

Separate Sex Offender Notifications on each individual are also being released.



